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LIS/ACD/2020/043                               DATE: 14/12/2020 
 
Dear Parent, 
Greetings from Loyola International Schools! 
 
We trust and hope you and your family are keeping well and safe during these unprecedented times.  
 
In lieu of the current situation and preparation for opening the school for Term 3, we are pleased to 
inform you that the Transportation Services will commence from January 3rd, 2021.  
 
We will continue to work closely with the Ministry of Education and Higher Education on the re-opening 
guidelines, required percentage of students’ on-campus attendance, and all such instructions with 
consequent changes to the timetables will be informed to Parents in the last week of December.    
 
Important information to be noted: 

1) Loyola International Schools will adhere to all mandatory safety precautions and guidelines in 
line with the Ministry of Public Health 

2) Parents are required to clear all outstanding dues (where applicable) and complete payment of 
Transport Fees for Term 3, on or before Dec 22nd, 2020 so we can send your address details to 
the Transport Department for routing and pickup accordingly.  

3) Any parent paying after the above date, the school will require 2 weeks to activate 
Transportation and will be subject to space availability within the bus. 

4) Parents who complete the payment by the above deadline will receive calls for trial runs in the 
last week of December to confirm your address and your pickup/drop-off schedules will be 
advised by the driver accordingly.  

Parents opting for Transportation Services are required to fill in your current address details at this link 
https://forms.gle/C75GRtocSuT4BBQaA after which such details will be sent to the Transportation 
Provider. 
 
The school office is open from 08:00 am to 01:00 pm (Saturday to Thursday), for the collection of fees 
and such payments are to be made directly with the Transport Provider.  
 
We would like to reassure all parents that Loyola International Schools will continue to follow all 
precautionary measures as per the COVID-19 safety protocol issued by the Ministry of Public Health, to 
keep our students and staff safe.  
 
For any further information, please email us cms@lisdoha.com or call us at 44311390 / 70909644. 
Best regards, 

 
Principal 
Loyola International Schools 
Al Nasr Campus 
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